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We have been finally been blessed with beautiful weather after a very long winter.  Our classes have 

been getting outside to play, go on walks, and eat snacks or meals as much as they can. We will be 

bringing in an in-house field trip each month in addition to going off-site this summer.   

Clothing 
Please make sure your child has extra clothing appropriate for warm weather in their cubbie and a long 
sleeve shirt or sweatshirt here daily.  Per policy we also require that children wear closed-toe shoes or 

sandals with straps to school .  This is to ensure that they stay safe while playing in the woodchips, 
running, riding bikes, etc. 

Sunscreen 
We still have a few students that do not have sunscreen.  Please send an unopened, stick or lotion 

sunscreen for your child, as soon as possible, if you have not done so already.  We are unable to except 
spray sunscreens due to the risk of exposure they pose for staff and other children.  Our teachers try to 
get the students outside as much as possible during the day, which means a minimum of 2 hours a day 

in the sunshine, weather permitting. 

 
              Water Wednesdays 

Water Wednesday will begin on June 14.  Please have your child dressed for water play when you bring 
them in the morning with clothing on top.  They will also need to have their sunscreen applied.  Send a 

change of clothing as well for them to change into before lunch and rest. 

                   Preschool Graduation        

Our children in the Sunlight who will be leaving for Kindergarten anytime this summer will be 
participating in graduation on June 7, at 2:30 in our church sanctuary.  All are welcome. There will be a 
short reception following.  If you will be taking your child home early that day, please let the teachers   

know ahead of time. 
 

                Summer Closed Days 
We will be CLOSED  July 3 & 4 in observation of Independence Day.  If your family has plans to be gone 
either the Friday before or that week of July 4, please let us know as soon as possible as it tends to be a 
time when low numbers affect staffing significantly.  Additionally, we will be CLOSED AUGUST 28 & 29, 

MONDAY AND TUESDAY  for staff development, training, resealing our tile floors, and time for the 
teachers to get set up for our new school year.  We will be CLOSED  on LABOR DAY , MONDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 4.  Our Fall Programing will begin on September 5. 


